Biography of Mr. Nicholas F. Keogh

Mr. Nicholas “Nick” Keogh is the Second Vice President of the American Federation of
Government Employees Local 17, representing employees at the VA Board of Veterans Appeals
and the VA Central Office. Mr. Keogh also serves as a National Representative for the National
Veterans Affairs Council (NVAC) and is a member of the NVAC VBA Legislative Committee.
He has served as an attorney at the Board of Veterans Appeals since 2017.

Mr. Keogh is a graduate of Brown University earning his B.A. in Political Science, and his J.D.
cum laude from the University of Illinois. Mr. Keogh was admitted to the Illinois Bar in 2014,
and previously practiced law in Chicago. He currently resides in Washington, DC.



